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Resilience - The process and outcome of successfu lly adapting to  

difficult or challenging life experiences. 

Newsletter 

AWARD WINNERS 

A huge congratulations to our award winners this term: 

Nursery: Dieuson, Darci, Quinn, Molly 

Reception: Finley, Ronnie, Warda, Raghad  

Year 1: Nico, Ali, Freya M, Logan  

Year 2: Milo, Lilly, Amelia, Junior  

Year 3: Adhrit, Tina, Ajahnae, Menesh  

Year 4: Oliver, Kinuri, Anna, Frankie 

Year 5: Sham, Shayla, Daniel, Olly 

Year 6: Charlie, Mason, Summer, Bernadette 

YEAR 5 PARENTS 

Announcement – The Grammar Schools in           
Birmingham Entrance Test 
If your child is currently in Year 5 and you would like 
them to sit the entrance test for entry to Year 7, you will 
need to register online for the test - for the relevant 
dates please follow the link below to the Birmingham 
Grammar Schools Admissions Timetable. 
 
Latest Admissions Timetable: 
www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/content/
admissions-timetable 

Register for the Entrance Test: 
www.birminghamgrammarschools.org/apply-
onlineapp.php 

Birmingham Grammar Schools: 
www.birminghamgrammarschools.org 
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ATTENDANCE 

Our target for attendance 

is 96% 

Attendance 20th March  – 24th March:  

94.2% 

Year 1: 86.2% 

Year 2: 97.7% 

Year 3: 96.7% 

Year 4: 95.3% 

Year 5: 95.5% 

Year 6: 93.6% 

AFTER SCHOOL 

CLUBS 

 

New clubs for the Summer 

Term will go live on MCAS 

at 6pm today. 

. 
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 SUMMER TERM 

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April - Easter Holiday, school closed 

Monday 17th April - School reopens for all children 

Thursday 20th April - Year 2 trip to Aston Hall & Synagogue 

Friday 21st April - St George’s Day Non Uniform Red & White 

Monday 1st May - School close for Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 3rd May - International Dance Day Workshops 

Friday 5th May - Coronation Dinner Non Uniform Red, White & Blue 

 

SPRING TERM  

100% ATTENDANCE 

 

Reception: 

Warda, Gabrielle, Joseph, Rayleigh-Rose 

Hope, Olivia   

Year 1:  

Ahmed, Ali, Hayley. Adam, Tasia-Rose 

Year 2:    

Walter, Keith-Junior, Lawson, Oliver  

Brooke-Leigh, Noah   

Year 3:  

Ivy-Mae, Jamie, Aroush 

Year 4:  

Anna, Joshua, Michael, Bailey   

Year 5:  

Charlotte, Pranav, Freya, Amira, Isabella, 

Daniel, Prosper, Oliver Q 

Year 6:  

Logan, Lily-Rose, Danielle, Vincent, Alice, 

Mason, Abigail, Aolun  

 

BOOK SALE  

 

A huge thank you to everyone who         

contributed towards our second-hand book 

sale this week and to FOTO for organising 

the event. 

 

Your generous donations raised an amazing 

£155 for school funds. 

 

If you would like to support the work of our 

FOTO team, the next meeting will be held 

on 18th May at 2.30pm 

 

 

 



EASTER HOLIDAYS 



 

STAY SAFE 
 

https://uksaysnomore.org/ 
 

Organisations providing Safe Spaces include: Boots, Morisons pharmacies, Superdrug pharmacies, 
Well pharmacies, independent pharmacies, HSBC, TSB, The Co-Operative Bank and selected Metro 
Banks. You can use a safe space in whatever way works for you. The provide a safe and discreet way 
to reach out to friends and family and contact specialist support services. Safe Spaces are open and 
ready for you to use.   
  
How to access a safe space:  

 Walk into any Safe Space in the UK.  

 Ask a member of staff at the counter to use their Safe Space.  

 You will be show to the Safe Space, which will be a private room.  
 
 
 


